

APPLICANT EMAIL

SEPTEMBER 12, 2016

This email discusses:

*Financing your education

How will you pay for this?

It's not too early to start researching how financial aid works and what options are available to help you finance this educational undertaking.

Start with these websites:

https://www.aamc.org/services/first/first_factsheets/358558/applicants.html

http://www.aacom.org/become-a-doctor/financial-aid

http://www.adea.org/GoDental/Money Matters.aspx

This was just the lead article in the Premed Navigator newsletter that AAMC publishes: https://students-residents.aamc.org/financial-aid/article/budgeting-pay-medical-school/

In addition our own medical school's financial aid website has lots of information: http://medicine.tufts.edu/About-Us/Administrative-Offices/Office-of-Financial-Aid

Be aware of the Health Professions Scholarship Program offered by all three branches of the Armed Services – Army, Navy and Air Force. From a financial point of view it is the best deal around but of course you want to consider all aspects of this commitment. Here is the list of contacts for each of the branches:

Army:

SGT Sotith Sim

US Army Health Care Team

495 Summer Street, Suite 112

Boston, MA 02210

Office: (617) 753-3015

Fax: (617) 753-4836

sotith.sim.mil@mail.mil

Air Force:

Michael Labrie, SSgt, USAF

Air Force Health Professions Recruiter, New England and Europe

25 Burlington Mall Road, Suite 412

Burlington, MA 01803

(781)270-4134 ext 205

Navy:

Jamie Robinson, HM1 (SW/AW). U.S. Medical Officer Recruiter

NORS Boston

495 Summer Street, Suite 109

Boston, MA 02210

617-753-3995

Jamie.Dyal@navy.mil

Regards,

Carol and Stephanie



go.tufts.edu/prehealth

Share this email:







419 Boston Avenue Medford, MA | 02155 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

powered by emma

Subscribe to our email list.